

## February 2024

Nebraska P.E.O. Home, 413 North 5<sup>th</sup> Street, Beatrice, NE 68310-2902

Phone: 402-228-4208

Email: <a href="mailto:nebraskapeohome@outlook.com">nebraskapeohome@outlook.com</a>
<a href="https://www.nebraskapeohome.org/">https://www.nebraskapeohome.org/</a>

**RESIDENT NEWS:** There are currently 19 residents living in our Home. Most recently, Holly Reiter, Chapter Z / Beatrice, moved in. Holly is a very nice woman who especially loves spending time with her grandchildren. She is also a cat lover.

You likely remember reading about the Home dog (a boxer) named Kash. Resident Donna Severns has taught Kash how to shake hands! She has been to the library to learn how to teach Kash even more tricks.



All residents are healthy and happy after a busy holiday season. You will often find some residents utilizing the two Nu-Step machines in the exercise room.

Residents will be offered the opportunity to learn Yoga from instructor Ginger Hunt who owns a studio in Beatrice. Beginning January 22<sup>nd</sup>, Ginger is coming to the Home, weekly, to teach Yoga to residents. There is always something new happening for our residents.

**HUGE THANKS:** Heartfelt thanks for all the project gifts and donations during the month of December. Our P.E.O. Home is a Nebraska-specific project, and it operates lovingly through all your chapter and individual gifts and donations. Thank you for loving our Home as much as our residents, their family members, the staff, and Board of Directors do!

<u>ADOPT PROGRAMS</u>: All RESIDENT and/or STAFF gifts and cards are to be sent directly to them BY NAME: Nebraska P.E.O. Home, 413 North 5<sup>th</sup> Street, Beatrice, NE 68310-2902 Loving thank you for participating in these two programs! You help build MORALE and JOY!

## **TOURS** of OUR HOME If your chapter is interested, please know these things:

- --Contact Shari Little via email to set up a time email is below WELL IN ADVANCE, please!
- --Monday through Friday works best morning is rather busy, but afternoon or evening certainly works chapters can have a meeting in the Home chapter room.

Contact Shari Little, Administrator to set up a date and time. EMAIL SHARI LITTLE: <a href="mailto:nebraskapeohome@outlook.com">nebraskapeohome@outlook.com</a> <u>TAX SEASON REMINDER -- THANK YOU FOR CONSIDERING:</u> The Nebraska P.E.O. Home is a 501(c)3, non-profit organization. Your donation may be tax deductible. Please check with your financial planner or tax preparer to see if your donation may be eligible to be deducted from your taxes.



THANK YOU! Thank you, for loving our Home with your donations, visits, prayers, and care! Your love built our Home, and your love maintains it. THANK YOU!

Happy President's and Valentine's Days to you all!